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Newsletter 

Dear Coolbellup Community School families 

 

I hope you’ve had a good couple of weeks since our last newsletter.  Winter is certainly upon us 

with it being a lot chillier and wetter than it has been recently. 

 

We are looking forward to LA10’s assembly next week. 

 

Winter Carnival –Year 4, 5 and 6 students took part in the annual CDSSA Winter Carnival today. 

Whilst I won’t know how well our students went at the time of the newsletter being published, I am 

sure  the students represented themselves and the school with pride.  Thanks to Ms Mottram and 

the involvement of the Year 4, 5 and 6 teachers for making the day possible.  There will be more 

about the carnival in the next newsletter. 

 

Student Wellbeing – With Term 2 being 11 weeks, students will be feeling more tired than normal 

at the end of the term.  We are having a Well-Being Week where students will be participating in 

several different activities which promote positive wellbeing.  RAC Little Legends Club will be 

delivering a free incursion to all students around safety during the week as well as teachers 

completing activities with their students.  The Department of Education recently sent a document 

to schools outlining the future direction of work for students in this space.  The department has 

identified different ways schools can have a real impact on the wellbeing of students.  Staff at 

Coolbellup Community School will be looking at the document more closely to see what we can do 

to promote positive wellbeing for our students.  If you have any ideas which you would like to share 

with me, please get in touch.  

 

Positive Behaviour Support – Staff took part in a presentation with the School of Special 

Educational Needs – Behaviour and Engagement on Wednesday afternoon as part of a staff 

meeting, relating to Positive Behaviour Support (PBS).  PBS is a framework aligned to the 

Department of Education’s policy.  Positive Behaviour Support builds a continuum of supports for 

staff and students with an emphasis on building relationships.  We have made a commitment to 

review and amend current documentation which refers to behaviour, including the Good Standing 

Policy.  More information will be sent in due course.  You will have received an updated Good 

Standing Policy earlier today. 

 

End of Semester Reports – End of Semester Reports are due out at the end of next week.  We will 

be emailing them to you as well as printing them out, as usual. By emailing them, you can 

download them and save them onto your device/computer.  This will allow you to send reports to 

high schools as part of their enrolment processes.  This is a process common in all other 

government primary schools and I think you will find it very useful.  For you to receive the email, 

please check we have your current email address on our system. 

  

School Development Day Term 3 - Reminder 

 

A School Development Day for Term 3 has been set for Friday 16 August (Week 5). This was set 

before I became the principal at the school but may have been communicated as being the first 

day of Term 3. Monday 15 July is a normal school day for students at Coolbellup Community 

School. 

Until next time, take care. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sam Tingle 
Principal 

Coolbellup Community School 

ABN: 24 101 864 328 

 

15 Waverley Road 

COOLBELLUP   WA   6163 

 

Telephone: (08) 9487 9500 

 

coolbellup.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

P RI N C I P AL  

S AM  T I N G L E  

D E P U T Y  P RI N C I P AL   

R E B E C C A  L E WI S  

 

Dates to  

Remember: 

 

 

 

Fri 21 June: 

 

LA10 Assembly 

 

Fri 28 June: 

 

Last day of Term 2 

for students 

 

Mon 15 Jul: 

 

Students and staff 

return for Term 3 
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2025 Kindergarten Applications and Open Day 

We are now accepting applications to enrol in Kindy for 2025.  If your child 

will be four years old by 30 June 2025, please complete the Application for 

Enrolment Form  and email it to coolbellup.cs@education.wa.edu.au along 

with your child’s birth certificate or passport, proof of address such as a 

utility bill, rates or tenancy agreement and Australian Immunisation Register 

(AIR) Immunisation History Statement, which is dated within two months. 

We invite you to join us at our Kindy Open Day on Tuesday 27 August from 9:15am – 10:30am, where you will have the 

opportunity to meet our amazing early childhood educators and visit the learning areas.   

 

For more information please contact us by emailing coolbellup.cs@education.wa.edu.au or phoning 9487 9500. 

 

 

Layer sunscreen on thickly 20 minutes before going out into the sun and reapply sunscreen every two hours.  Do not 

rub it in! 

 

Remember to Slip! Slop! Slap! Seek! Slide! 

SunSmart Tips 

P&C News…... 

G'day from the P&C!  

 

There's a dedicated group of mums (and an occasional Dad) who get 

together each morning and chop up fruit and vegies to supply all the 

children with stuff to crunch on during the day - Crunch and Sip!  

 

We're always looking for volunteers to help out.  You can give your 

name and number in at the canteen in the morning or let Mrs McNally 

know at the front office.  It's fun to do and you get an idea of what we're 

giving your kids to snack on during the day.   Your help will be very 

much appreciated by the students, the staff and the whole community. 

 

Cheers from Mat and the P&C Committee. 

http://coolbellupcs.wa.edu.au/uploads/1/6/2/3/16234778/application_for_enrolment.pdf
http://coolbellupcs.wa.edu.au/uploads/1/6/2/3/16234778/application_for_enrolment.pdf
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Fremantle College - Year 7 Enrolments for 2025 

Fremantle College – Year 7, 2025 Applications close soon! 

 

Fremantle College are committed to fostering your child’s enthusiasm for learning, developing their curiosity and 

leadership.  Our high expectations for academic achievement, together with our vibrant, inclusive and supportive 

learning environment, will ensure your child receives an outstanding education.  Student needs and interests are well 

catered for within all subject areas and our highly skilled and experienced teaching staff provide learning opportunities 

and experiences that are designed to support not only their academic growth, but also their emotional development. 

  

Applications close on Friday 19 July (Week 1 of Term 3).   Applications can be completed online at:  

https://fremantlecollege.wa.edu.au/enrolments/ 

Please note: Students who are not fully enrolled cannot attend the Fremantle College Orientation Day later this year, so 

it is important that full enrolments are completed asap. 

  

Should you have any queries about the enrolment process or require further information, please don’t hesitate to 

contact us on 9338 8900.  

 

Alternatively, like and follow our Facebook Page to keep up-to-date with student activities and achievements: 

 

 https://www.facebook.com/FremantleCollege  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffremantlecollege.wa.edu.au%2Fenrolments%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLiana.Schulz%40education.wa.edu.au%7C4e376672e71944a48a2608dc8b74ccf6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638538582024753842%7
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FFremantleCollege&data=05%7C02%7CLiana.Schulz%40education.wa.edu.au%7C4e376672e71944a48a2608dc8b74ccf6%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638538582024764200%7CUnknow
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Fremantle College - Year 5 Emerging Scholars Application 
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SMS - Absence Messages 

For the parents who would like to send an SMS in the morning to advise of your child’s absence, the number is : 

0438 947 795 

This number is available for text messages only. 

Administration 

 

Contact Details and Student Mobile Phones 
 

 

 

 

Please ensure you keep the school up to date with your current phone number and address. 

 

This information is vital should we need to contact you in an emergency. 

 

It is also a requirement for children who come to school with a mobile phone, personal IPad 

or the like, to hand them into the office upon arrival at school for safe-keeping for the day. 

 

 

 
Arriving Late to School 
 

If your children arrive at school after the 8.45am siren, please direct 

them to collect a Late Note from the office before proceeding to class. 

 

Thank you. 

 
LATE ARRIVAL 

 

NOTED ON INTEGRIS 

Coolbellup Community School - Bank Account Details 

 
Please use the details below when paying direct to the school’s bank account for payment of voluntary contributions, 

swimming, excursions, incursions, camp. 

 

Name of Account:     COOLBELLUP COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BSB Number:     016 454   

Account Number:      4979 17497 

 

We also have EFTPOS facilities available in the front office.  

 

(Please be aware the P&C has it’s own bank account for “Special Lunch Order days” and uniform orders, details of 

which are provided on correspondence distributed by the P&C.   

The school’s EFTPOS facilities cannot be utilised for payment of P&C events.) 


